Dear Alumni

c/o ECHS Alumni Site Email

It is our intention to send this informational correspondence via email to all alumni on the ECHS website and to all 6000 alumni on Classmates.com, pardon any duplicates. If you know the whereabouts of any classmates not listed on the website or Classmates.com please feel free to pass this message along.

The News

"All existing structures will be **demolished** and replaced with new two and three-story classroom buildings, administration offices, library/career center, gymnasium complex, multipurpose/cafeteria building, and community performing arts theater" Look at this website for details. http://www.wccusdbondprogram.com/neighborhood/files/el cerrito.pdf

Yes, El Cerrito High School as we all know it will soon be a memory. The rebuilding process starts in the summer of 2005. Come by the school for a last look. We are starting to document the present day buildings and will keep that documentation ongoing. If you have any old pictures of the school that you would like to add to our website, please scan and send, and we will post the ASAP. Please direct your email to Roddy Lee-Class of 1967-- ECHSrebuilt@aol.com

http://www.wccusd.k12.ca.us/elcerrito/echsrebuilt/echsrebuilt.html

The Appeal

The El Cerrito High School Student Activity/Academic Fund (SAF) is a non-profit education group that seeks to support programs at El Cerrito High School.. Our students, teachers and parents are grateful. Important programs and activities at El Cerrito High School are threatened and under-funded as a result of years of budget cuts. Your help is important and desperately needed.

The only way for El Cerrito High School to maintain and enhance its activities and academic programs is through support from alumni, parents and community members like you. The entire community takes pride in the academic, athletic, and other extra-curricular accomplishments of El Cerrito High School's students and alumni. With your help El Cerrito High School will continue its rich tradition. Please join other alumni, local businesses, friends, and neighbors in making a tax-deductible (TAX ID: 91-1935426) contribution to El Cerrito Student Activity Fund. You may direct your contribution to a particular extra-curricular activity or school program. Please indicate your preference on your check. Send all contributions to

EL CERRITO HIGH

STUDENT ACTIVITY/ACADEMIC FUND

P.O. Box 2376

El Cerrito, CA 94530

On behalf of all our current and future students, parents, teachers and staff, we thank your for your kindness and support. Please forward this message to any of your ECHS classmates.

Sincerely,

Vince Rhea, Principal ECHS Howard Abelson, President - SAF Linda Takimoto President - PTSA Roddy Lee, Alumni Coordinator

Board Members: Howard Abelson, Robert Bezemek, Malka Helfman, Madeleine Kronenberg, Alan Paolini, Vince Rhea, Rhonda Sarnoff, Linda Takimoto



